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6 December 2016 

Mr Michael Cosgrave 

Group General Manager 

Communications Group 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Level 35, The Tower 

360 Elizabeth Street 

Melbourne Vic 3000 

Email: michael.cosgrave@accc.gov.au 

 

Copy to: 

Ms Nicole Ross 

Director 

Market Evolution and Access Section 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Email: nicole.ross@accc.gov.au 

 

Mr Hudan Nuch 

Assistant Director 

Access Pricing and Financial Analysis Section 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Email: hudan.nuch@accc.gov.au 

 

Dear Mr Cosgrave, 

Consultation on Required Measure 5 
 

In accordance with clause 5.2 of the Migration Plan, we are writing to notify you that Telstra 

has now commenced consultation on the proposed Required Measure 5 (RM5). RM5 reflects 

the disconnection processes that will apply to Special Services and Special Service Inputs 

that are covered by nbn co.’s White Paper 1 titled ‘Temporary Special Services White Paper 

Ethernet-Lite and Wholesale BDSL on the nbn™ Ethernet Bitstream Service’.  

Please find attached the RM5 and our submission in support. 

We have advised Wholesale Customers and NBN Co of the consultation on RM5. In line with 
that consultation we also request that any feedback you have on RM5 be provided to us by 6 
January 2017. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Matthew Scott on (03) 8649 7651 if you have any comments 
in the meantime.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Jane van Beelen  
Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs  
Corporate Affairs  
jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com 


